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Istead Rise Primary Celebration Newsletter 
Friday 10th February 2023

Monday 20th February 
Term 4 Begins

Thursday 23rd March 
Parent Drop In Session 

Friday 31st March
End of Term 4

Monday 17th April
Term 5 Begins

Monday 1st May
Bank Holiday Monday

School Closed

Monday 8th May
Bank Holiday Monday King Charles 

Coronation School Closed 

Tuesday 9th-Friday 12th May 
KS2 SATs (Y6)

Tuesday 23rd May
Parent Drop In Session 

Attendance Class Awards               
W/C 30.01.23
KS1 - Acorns 

100%!
KS2 - Cherry

W/C 06.02.23
KS1 - Acorns

KS2 - Sycamore                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Online Safety Newsletter 
February 23

Online Safety Newsletter
The Usborne Book Fair on the 

22nd & 23rd of February 
Will be held in the KS2 library 

and not the KS2 hall as originally 
advertised 

Dear Istead Rise families,

We have now reached the halfway point of the academic year and the days 
are flying by at Istead Rise! Children in all years groups are making excellent 
progress with their learning, and as always, their positive attitudes never fail to 
impress us.

During NSPCC Number Day last Friday, we welcomed the Happy Puzzle Co. 
who led workshops for year groups across the school. All children were able to 
participate in a range of mathematical, challenging puzzle and game activities. 
From the photos, it is clear that they all had fun. Thank you for your support 
with this and for helping to raise money for the NSPCC.

Everybody has enjoyed ‘Crazy Hair Day’ and we are very grateful to all 
families who have made donations to F.I.R.P.S. There have also been some 
impressive hairstyles on display - we obviously have some very creative 
parents in our community!

We hope you enjoy this newsletter and wish you all a wonderful half term 
break.
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http://www.isteadrise.org.uk
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Thank you to all of you who have 
donated to the NSPCC.  

We have raised an amazing £380 so far.  
There is still time to donate if you 

would like to via Parent Pay.  
Thank you again. 



We would like to say a big thank you to our 
wonderful FIRPS team for organising ‘Crazy Hair 
Day’ today.  As you can see from the photos the 

children have had a great time and all look brilliant!





MATHS
We have been learning about capacity in maths. The children looked at ordering capacity and matched labels that 
suggested full, half full etc.
We also had fun on Number Day. We hope you like some of the pictures.



Year 2 have continued to work hard right up to the end of this term! We have had fun doing a variety of activities during Spanish and maths days which the 
children have really enjoyed experiencing together.

In maths we have started our learning on multiplication and division, looking at equal groups. We used cubes to make and add equal groups together before 
making the connection between repeated addition and multiplying. In the next few weeks we will be moving onto drawing arrays to help us multiply unfamiliar 
numbers.

In Science, we looked at the word hygiene and what it means to us. We used glitter ‘germs’ to demonstrate how bacteria can travel between surfaces. We then 
experimented with different methods of removing ‘germs’ to see which was the most effective. We tried just water, soap and water, a paper towel and hand 
sanitiser.

All of the school enjoyed a super Maths Day. We started off the morning with a very practical addition game 
using our carpet tiles and the children were extremely proud of themselves completing the challenges from 
the Happy Puzzle Company. 
In English, the children have written a description using the book ‘Last Stop on Market Street’. They have 
tried their hardest to include adjectives, conjunctions and adverbs. 

Wow! What a super busy 2 weeks the children in Year 1 have 
had! In Science, they sorted lots of materials into groups and 
described the properties of those materials. They have been 

looking at which materials are absorbent or not. This term they have 
enjoyed Forest School and especially enjoyed the fire and toasting their 
marshmallows to make smores… which were very yummy! 



The children have been working really hard during the last two weeks of term 3. They have been 
writing a newspaper report about King Midas and the Golden Touch and have done a fabulous job!

In maths they have been learning how to multiply 2 digit numbers by 1 digit number. Even though 
they have found this quite challenging at times, they have all persevered well and made excellent 
progress.

We have really enjoyed our art lessons this term and 
have started to learn about Ancient Egyptian art. They 
made a textured background using paint and then used 
coloured pastels to create Ancient Egyptian patterns 
and shapes. 



Another busy week for Year 6. The children are enjoying 
reading the story of ‘Holes’ in Reading and are continually 
practicing how to answer inference, retrieval and choice 
questions. 

In Science, we are looking at evolution and last week 
looked at how different animals have adapted to their 
environment. We then thought even harder about this 
and came up with different ways animals could adapt to
 brand new ‘made up’ environments. 

In English, we have just finished writing our powerful 
descriptions of a Dystopian society. We have been really impressed with the 
children’s use of language, as well as their eagerness to write really high 
level, mature pieces of writing. 

It has been a busy couple of weeks for Cherry Class and everyone has been demonstrating the core value of perseverance.   
In English we have just finished writing a newspaper article about King Arthur.  
Our learning sequence about the Vikings in history ended this week.  
In maths we have just finished learning how to calculate the perimeter of different shapes, including missing sides.  Next term we'll move onto 
learning about fractions.  
In science we have been learning about how animals survive and we have completed food chains.  
The children enjoyed exploring still-life and comparing compositions in art.  The children considered proportion and composition when planning 
a still-life painting. They then applied knowledge of colour mixing and painting techniques to create a finished piece. 

Willow have continued to apply 
themselves well in their 
learning, having come to the 
end of our current writing 
sequence, where we have been
writing a detailed description 
based on the stand of the 
Spartans at Thermopylae, and 
our maths sequence on multiplying fractions and finding a 
fraction of an amount. We have also come to the end of our 
Science sequence on inheritance 
and evolution, with some excellent 
work being produced on the 
evolution that would be needed
 for an animal to survive in a
 different environment. 



. 

Oak class enjoyed the Forest this week as they had the chance to toast marshmallows over the fire. Everyone stayed safe and followed the 
Forest School rules. Once they had toasted their marshmallows, the children counted to 20 and then sandwiched them between two chocolate 

biscuits.  Oak class have been a pleasure to have in the Forest this term. 



. Cherry class have had  a busy term in the Forest however, we took some time to think about our wellbeing this week. After a toasty fire where the 
children made smores the class took part in some mindfulness activities. At the sound of the drum the class were invited to hug a tree, stand 
and stare at a single point or close their eyes whilst thinking positive thoughts. Everyone embraced the activities and this can be seen in the 
photos. It has been a delight to have Cherry class in the Forest.



In  the Hub this week we have been looking after our Wellbeing. Children have taken 
part in mindfulness activities which included breathing in and out to floating bubbles, 
making yoga poses and taking time out to think about how they can be kind to others 
and themselves. 



Week Ending 03.02
Acorns Class 

Elena for Self Reflection, Adriana & Charlie for Independence
Oak Class 

Sophie for Self Reflection, Felix for Independence & Annabelle for Respect 
Palm Class 

Ella for Self Reflection, Henry for Independence 
& Lyla for Respect

Sycamore Class
Maya & Ava for Perseverance, Cooper M for Self Reflection

Cherry Class
Millie H for Perseverance, Lyra for Independence & Millie C for Respect

Willow Class 
Lacie for Perseverance, Isabelle & Jude for Independence 

Elm Class 
Mia for Perseverance, Corben for Self Reflection & John for Independence                                                                                       

Aspen Class 
Ellenor for Independence, Poppy for Perseverance 

& Amaryah for Self Reflection 

Week Ending 10.02
Acorns Class 

Daisy & Ava for Self Reflection & Charlie for Perseverance 
Oak Class 

Leo D & Iyla for Self Reflection & Freya for Perseverance
Palm Class 

Charlie for Respect, Constance for Self Reflection 
& Jack L for Perseverance 

Sycamore Class
Kai for Perseverance, Freddie for Self Reflection & Otis for Independence 

Cherry Class
Jace & Alfie for Perseverance & Theo for Respect 

Willow Class 
Maisey & Ollie for Self Reflection, Tommy for Perseverance    

Elm Class 
Brooke & Isher for Self Reflection, Aman for Respect 

Aspen Class 
Isabella B, Niamh & James S for Self Reflection 

W/E 03.02
Winning Class 

1st Willow
2nd Elm 

3rd Sycamore

W/E 03.02
Most Valuable Player 

1st Cerys of Willow
2nd Isher of Elm 

3rd Ronak of Cherry 

W/E 10.02
Most Valuable Player 

1st Edward of Sycamore
2nd Nihaal of Sycamore

3rd Ronak of Cherry

W/E 10.02
Winning Class 

1st Willow
2nd Cherry

3rd Elm

W/E 03.02
Anais, Ronak, Harvey, Finn, David, Brody & Blake of Cherry
W/E 10.02
Emilia, Leo H & Bobby of Oak, Saskia 
& Evelyn of Palm, Millie C, Lyra & Charlie
of Cherry
                                           

W/E 10.02
Ava, Cooper G, Cooper M, Delphine, Freddie, Esme, Emilia, 
Elvie Rose, Lucas, Katelyn, Maya, Matilda, Shae, Ruby H, Otis 
& Summer of Sycamore, George, Maisey, Rohan, Lily & Olivia of 
Willow, Alfie, Brandon, Rui, Max, Urte, Harry, Ann Louise, 
Abishai, Dilan C, Kamahni, Bea & Aman of Elm

W/E 03.02
Tyler of Oak      
W/E 10.02

Millie H, Molly, Tess & Thomas of Cherry                                                               



Week 1
Week Commencing 20th February 


